
5th April 2019 

We have had a busy week to finish off the term in Crystal Class.   

I would like to say a huge thank you to all the parents and helpers that came to our gardening 

morning on Monday and those who donated seeds and flowers…our garden area is 

transformed!  The children are really looking forward to seeing their plants and seeds grow. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our DT project has come to an end.  The children designed a structure and frame that would 

support and protect an egg when dropped from a metre high.  We tested their products with 

real eggs to see if they would break.  I was really impressed with how many eggs stayed in 

one piece! 

 

   

 

 

 

In maths the children have enjoyed experimenting with different types of measure. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week was our final Street Dance lesson with New Generation Dance.  Fun was had by all! 

 

 

 



5th April 2019 

Once again the homework share was a great success.  The homework was amazing – thank you 

for supporting your children with their work. The children enjoyed playing the games and 

sharing their work with their peers in Crystal Class and Diamond Class.  

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our ‘Supersonic’ award winner and our ‘Music’ award winner.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  I would like to wish you all a very happy and safe 

Easter holiday. 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

Friday 26th April – Wow day for our new project. Please can children come in wearing 

school uniform on top with jeans/outdoor trousers and trainers/outdoor shoes on the 

bottom. 

We will be looking at time and money next term and would be really grateful if you could 

collect any tickets/timetables (bus, train, plane, cinema etc) that have time or money shown 

on them to bring in after the holiday – thank you. 

PE next term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays.     

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 

 


